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Year 2

Year 2 visited the fire station to 
listen to the firefighters talking 

about their job. They learnt about 
how to stay safe, about a 

firefighter's kit and how they get 
to high up places. They even got to 

use the hose!

Year 3

As authors, Year 
3 made spiders 
and then went 

on to write 
stories about 
the scary pets 

they made!

Year 1

Year 1 visited the local library to enjoy choosing 
a book to bring back to school to read. Reading 
is so important. Please encourage your child to 

read at home.

The Evergreen children have had a fantastic term!

Outdoor learning day

At Evergreen, we take our learning 
outside lots. We celebrated outdoor 

learning day with even more 
learning outside!



Attendance

Children being around teachers and friends in a school 
environment is the best way for them to learn and 
reach their potential. Children need to be in school 

everyday.

Year 6

In authors, the Y6 children have 
been writing persuasive letters. 
They worked together to edit 

their writing to make it the best 
it could be.

Year 4

In History and Authors, the 
Y4 children explored the 
purpose and design of 

Mayan masks. They used 
expanded noun phrases and 

a range of descriptive 
adjectives to develop their 

ideas. In history, they 
brought their designs to life 
using a range of materials.

Year R
Year R enjoyed 

learning outside 
in the sunshine. Year 5

Year 5 were visited by two police horses as 
part of their mini police project. They learnt 

about the horses’ role in the police force.

EID event
It was lovely to 
celebrate EID 

together in the 
sunshine on the 

school field. 
Thank you to 

the families who 
brought food to 

share.

Mother’s Day event
The Evergreen community is lucky 
to so many wonderful carers in our 

community. It was lovely to 
celebrate Mother’s Day together.

Chase the chicken
We supported one of our 

principals in the trust to raise 
money for Swan UK which is a 
charity that supports children 
and their families who have 
syndromes without a name. 

We loved seeing the chicken!
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